
Come have your say about Salisbury’s future!

The Town of Salisbury is updating its Master Plan.  
This plan is an opportunity to lay out a clear vision 

for Salisbury's future, and all residents are 
encouraged to participate and make their voices 

heard. 
There will be TWO opportunities to participate

In-Person Event
April 4, 2022 @ 7PM

Colchester Room
5 Beach Road

MASTER PLAN 
COMMUNITY MEETING

Online Event 
April 7,2022 @ 7pm

Sign up: 
https://us02web.zoom.us/meeting/register/t
ZwudOmhqTsvHdzB2P20KUeq2WJ8mCv

HI3gR 

Questions and Concerns:
Planning Department
(978) 463-2266 
asstplanner@Salisburyma.gov
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